
 

 

 

 

 

 

Click HERE for details. 

(http://psa.asn.au/concern-extension-lmbr-
implementation/) 

PSA organisers will be 
contacting members from 
the 229 schools for 
input to strengthen our 
industrial position should we 
not be satisfied with the 
Department’s Action Plan on 3 
March 2015. 

Any queries, please email 

schools@psa.asn.au 
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PSA staff and delegates met 
with senior staff from DEC on 
Monday, 23 February 2015 to 
raise members’ concerns about 
LMBR in the 229 Schools. 

The outcome of this meeting 
was that DEC are to provide an 
Action Plan to address 
members’ concerns by COB 
next Tuesday, 3 March 2015. 

The PSA has also repeated its 
request of 11 December 2014 
that DEC not progress any 
extended rollout of LMBR.   

Join the PSA 
membership.psa.asn.au/join
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